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Sent from my iPad.    I am  a  registered representative . I thank you for your willingness to let us share our concerns
regarding the new rules for qualified retirement accounts. Many customers have concerns that they will not be able
to continue purchasing Taxable Municipals. Many Taxable Municipals have better ratings than most Corporate
Bonds and some also carry bond insurance. Customers are worried that they will be forced into buying lesser quality
investments than they are used to. I appreciate your hearing our concerns and hope you will add these to your
approved list of products available for Principal Transaction Exemption for Qualified Retirement Plans.
                                                                              Thank You
        
                                                                               Norry Luria
                                                                                Aventura, Florida
           
             


